									Friday, Jan. 8th, 2020
Hi Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
You may have noticed your child has brought home most of their school books this weekend. I wanted the gr.4-5 class to be prepared for home learning should the decision be made to return to home learning. Better to be prepared then not!  Students will be asked to check their email daily.  Below there is a “how to ….” To help you out.  I would like all students to try to email me, Mme Perron , this weekend to ensure they are able to do so as this will be one of the main sources of communicating with your child.  I will also set up team meetings which they can access through their email.  Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 228-2000 or email: darlene.perron@nbed.nb.ca. 
 Please note, all books are to be sent back to school if we do not do home learning.
Yours in education,
Mme Perron
How To Log in to your Computer from Home?	Comment by Perron, Darlene (ASD-N): 

1. Google Microsoft office 365.
2. Click on “Sign in”
3. Type in your username@nbss.nbed.nb.ca
a. Example: PENWAL12345@nbss.nbed.nb.ca
4. Then type in your password.
a. Example: red+234=Stairs


